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Greetings Supporters and Prayer Partners,  

Thank you all for your tender prayers. We would like to praise the 

Lord for the meetings that we have had this second quarter. 

  Over the course of the summer into the fall, there have been many little 

blessings that come our way. Whether it is seeing someone from the past, 

catching up with old friends, or an encouraging word from a church member, 

we gather a little more drive to continue what God has called us to do. In the 

beginning part of September, we were privileged to spend time in Clio, Iowa 

with Pastor Joshua and Alicia Apple. Mrs. Apple grew up in Japan as a 

missionary kid in Teshio, Hokkaido. The time we spent talking about 

Japanese culture and language was an encouragement to me to continue 

learning Japanese and about the Japanese people.  

 We do have an exciting announcement. We officially have our website up 

and running. It has everything from information about us, including our 

testimonies and Doctrinal Statement, to information about Japan and what 

the Japanese people believe. Please check out our website. The link is in the 

contact information below.   

 I am so thankful for the lessons God teaches us as we walk along life’s 

journey. Please continue to pray with us as we are starting to get more 

support and more meetings. Thank you all once again for your prayers and 

support 

 

 

The Cajiuat Family   

  (Isaiah 45:6) 

 

 

PRAISE  
• 30% support 

• Growing schedule 

• Website is online 

PRAYER 

• 30 meetings next year 

• Safety in travel 

• Support  

• Wisdom in deputation 

• Language learning 

Thank you to: 

• Philadelphia Baptist Church 

Rutledge, GA 

• Missouri Avenue Baptist 

Church in Clearwater, FL 

• Clio Baptist Church 

Clio, IA 

• Corydon Bible Church 

Corydon, IA 

• First Baptist Church 

Monroe, WI 

 

 Contact information:  

Phone: (980) 248-8458 

Email: kc4japan@gmail.com 

Website: www.kc4japan.org 

mailto:kc4japan@gmail.com

